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City seeks resident input on redevelopment plans for Lockview Park 
 
Port Colborne, ON (Aug. 19, 2021) – The City of Port Colborne is seeking resident input on concept 
plans for the redevelopment of Lockview Park as part of the implementation of the 2020-2030 Parks 
and Recreation Master Plan. 
 
Lockview Park is a parcel of open space between John Street and Crescent Street that contains a 
soccer field and public washrooms. Recognizing the opportunity to redevelop the park, City Council 
asked staff to engage the public and get their help in deciding the best uses for this community 
space. Letters were mailed to neighbourhood residents in May informing them of the City’s public 
engagement plan. An online survey as well as a project specific email address and phone extension 
were created to gather initial feedback. Together with the comments received at a virtual open house 
on June 2, staff retained MHBC Planning, Urban Design and Landscape Architecture to take all the 
collected feedback and turn it into concept plans for the park. 
 
“MHBC completed the City’s Parks and Recreation Master Plan, so they seemed like a natural fit for 
this project,” said Gary Long, manager of strategic initiatives. "To align with the park’s name, the 
landscape architect added some unique landscape features, like turf mounds, that will create an 
inviting area for viewing the canal. We are very excited about how these and other features will 
transform Lockview Park.”  
 
The two concept plans, presented at a second virtual open house on August 11, include a new multi-
purpose court that can be used for basketball, tennis, and pickleball. They also comprise several 
picnic tables, benches, a shaded sitting area, a natural playground structure, perennials, pathways, 
and signage.  
 
Available now until Tuesday, August 31 at 11:59 p.m., residents can complete a short online poll that 
asks them to choose the concept they like best. These plans are also available on the City’s website. 
City staff will review the poll’s results and finalize a concept plan before going to Council for their 
approval in early fall. 
 
About City of Port Colborne  
Located on the south coast of the scenic Niagara Region, Niagara’s Port of Call has found the perfect 
balance – successful industrial and commercial sectors, comfortable and scenic residential areas, 
white sand beaches, unique culinary choices, the world class Sugarloaf Marina, fishing, golfing, trails, 
shopping districts along the historic Welland Canal and an energized festival and entertainment 
scene that includes live theatre – truly a community that adds to the overall Niagara Experience. 
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Contact:  
 
Alex Pedersen           
Corporate Communications Officer      
905-835-2900 ext. 307       
alexpedersen@portcolborne.ca  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/lockview-park
https://www.portcolborne.ca/en/business-and-development/lockview-park-redevelopment.aspx
mailto:alexpedersen@portcolborne.ca

